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Investor webchat 1Q 2020 results and „Polimery Police" project

At Monday 1st of June 2020, an investor chat was held with Mr Paweł Łapiński, Vice-President of Grupa
Azoty S.A. and Mr Marek Czyż Vice-President of Grupa Azoty Polyolefins S.A.

The meeting was devoted to financial results of 1Q2020 and “Polimery Police project”.

Webchat record.
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